
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It has been lovely to speak to and see some of you all this week, we are all delighted to see the children looking well and healthy during this 

difficult time. We are all looking forward to getting back to normal as soon as we possibly can! 

Home learning can be challenging, especially on a 1 to 1 basis and it can be a difficult to time manage activities you do throughout the day. It has 

been wonderful to see some of our parents creating their own daily and weekly time tables to help structure each day so that a routine is 

embedded at home for the children. We have 

created a suggested, visual daily time table 

that you and your child can follow each day to 

help make each day interesting, engaging and 

as positive as possible! If your child has 

completed any work and would like to hand it 

in, we have a drop off box at the front of the 

office or if you are unable to get to school at 

the moment, we can arrange to come and 

collect their completed work and deliver a new 

work pack for them to complete.  

If your child has been very busy and has 

completed all of the work in their work pack 

and are waiting for new work, they can also 

use Lexia and BBC Bitesize have fantastic, 

free resources with daily lesson plans to 

follow:  

www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons 

If you have any questions, please feel free to 

call us on 01702 904633 between 9-12pm, 

Monday to Friday.  

Kind Regards 

Sally Roche 

Primary Teacher at Sutton House Academy 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons

